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 Reminder  
School Starts at 8:50AM  

Please be on time.  
 

Important Dates in June 
June 5   SWL Gr. 3-8 T&F Day 
June 7   Professor Jamz Danceathon 

9:15-10:30 -   Kindergarten 

11:30-12:45 - gr. 5-8 

1:45-3:00 -     gr 1-4 

June 8   PA Day (no school) 
June 13  HWDSB Gr. 6-8 T&F Meet 
June 15  HWDSB Gr. 3-5 T&F Meet 
June 20 SWL Grade 8 Graduation 
June 21  SK A&B  Celebration 2:00 - 3:00 
June 22  SK C&D  Celebration 2:00 - 3:00 
June 26  K-Gr. 7 Dofasco Play Day 
June 28  Last Day of School  
 

Important Future Dates 
Tuesday September 4th First Day 

Tues. Sept. 4th JK Scheduled Visits 
Wed. Sept. 5th Kindergarten First Day 

 

 
Staying Connected… 

For up to date timely information 
please subscribe to the Website: 

 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/sirwilfridlaurier 

 
Follow us on Twitter: 

@SWL_HWDSB 

 

Follow us on Instagram: 
@laurierlions 

 

June 2018     
Health and Safety During a Heat Event                                                
A heat event occurs when the forecast calls for one or more days with a 40 or 
higher humidex reading. The City of Hamilton Public Health Department 
monitors weather forecasts closely and notifies the media and community 
partners of a heat event. Once HWDSB has been notified, information will be 
posted on our website and the following precautionary steps will be taken for 
students: 
      -Limit physical outdoor activities; Ensure access to water; Close drapes and 
blinds; Move pupils through cooler areas of the school, SWL is air conditioned 
so keeping students indoors will be a consideration; Monitor students for 
symptoms of heat stress. 

SWL Summer Renovations   Over the summer, SWL will undergo 
renovations to the school building.  The Library/Learning Commons will be 
updated to reflect a vibrant new learning space with access to technology.  The 
gymnasium will be enhanced with a new floor, score board, electronic 
backboards and painted to provide an optimal space for student activity. The 
Music room will be enhanced with sound panels and storage.  Room 105 will 
be converted to another Kindergarten room to be used next year as we 
prepare for an addition in the spring of another kindergarten classroom. 

September Class Assignments   Staffing is still underway as we 
determine who will be teaching what class/grade for September.  When this 
process is complete, teacher assignments will be shared with the SWL 
community in a future newsletter.  
Students will find out their teachers for the next school year on the first day 
back to school.  On this first day, Kindergarten students will remain with their 
same group of students and classroom.  Where possible, same teachers will be 
in place to provide students with consistency from year to year. 
On the back playground new Gr. 1 -5 students will line up in this year’s grade 
lines with last year’s SK students forming a new line and students new to the 
school forming another new line.  Teachers will call out students per class so 
parents can see who the teacher is for their child and which children are in the 
class. 
Grades 6-8 students will head to the gym to find their name on class lists that 
will be posted on the walls.  Students will meet with their new teacher and 
head to class with this teacher.   

Good Luck in Track & Field    SWL students will be participating 
in T&F events happening over the month of June.  Good Luck to all students 
involved.   
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